
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRANSMITTAL 
 

To:  Valerie King and Alan Tinney, NDEP, BWPC, Carson City  
 
From:  Brian Rakvica, NDEP, BCA, Las Vegas 
 
Date:  November 6, 2003 
 
Re:  Kerr-McGee NPDES Permit # NV0023060 
 
Enclosed we transmit the following: 
 
For your use, attached are copies of the BWPC approval letter regarding condition 
I.A.16.c which required follow up on the TDS issue. 
 
Please call if there are any questions. 
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